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Tammy’'s NOTeS

We are getting back into the SPeciaL November Birthdays
groove of things here at the rReminNnbers...

Academy. It’s so nice to be

back from summer break and NO CLASSES 1st Lea Patrick
settling into our routines. We Nov 22nd-23rd oth Stella Perez

are learning a lot of technique

the last few weeks and are very Happy Thanksgiving 13th Caﬂynn Sartain
excited about this year's Dec 22nd-Jan 7th .
classes. IR 15th Macy Gitchel
inter brea .
Way to go to all the Company 17th Chanel Colvin
members for continuing to work Mar 12th-15th 20th Delaney Lewis
hard on this year’'s dances. | Academy Sprina Break o )
can’t wait to see all the new Y 2pring 21st Vivian Smith
solo, duet, trio, and the new 23rd Abbey Thompson
production dance. Your hard )
work will pay off during 27th Amia Poston
competition season! 20th Viahna Uzelac
It's been so nice to see familiar
faces, as well as new ones
around the studio this past Happy Birthday!!!

month. If you have any
questions please stop in the
office and ask Miss Deb, Miss
Stephanie, Miss Lynn or Miss
Terri.

Have a Great Month! HAPPY
THANKSGIVING!

Miss Tammy
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Academy Production May 2018
y y Bring a Friend to Dance Week
: : Winners
We are starting to plan our 27" Production. |
can’t believe it has been 27 years; how time flies Whi‘rey's Gift Card

when you're having fun! This is such a very
exciting time for the studio.

The show is planned for Saturday, May 12", at
Bettendorf High School Auditorium. Mandatory
dress rehearsal will be Friday, May 11th at
Bettendorf High School Auditorium. Tickets for
the show are reserved seating, and will be on
sale in April.

We are now getting ready to order costumes.
The costume note will be handed out in your
class the week of November 6". If your child
misses their class that week, please pick up
your form in the office. Please follow the
instructions on the costume form and return to
the office with full payment the week of
November 27",

We encourage all students to take part in the
show. This is a great experience to show off
what they have learned all year and it’s a lot of
fun too.

More information will be handed out as we get
closer to the show.

REMINDER: If you need to order shoes or
tights, you may do so in the office. Please allow
7 — 10 days for shipping. Thank you.

Grace Mumma

Wall Art
Makennah Thieme

Friend Basket
Cambree Anderson

Student Basket
Jocelyn Raya

Congratulations and Thank You to
Everyone that Participated in our
2017 Bring A Friend To Dance
Week!
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